
Dear Friends,  

 

 

 We are writing on behalf of Sandy Grillo. Sandy is a good friend of ours on 

the Island. She had a very bad accident in January 2019. This accident resulted in 

serious brain damage. After several operations and a month of therapy, she is 

now confined to long term care. 

 

 About twenty of us are planning a Fundraiser and Basket Raffle to help her 

family with the tremendous medical bills. We are planning this for September 15
th

 

at the Sandy Beach Yacht Club on Grand Island. We hope you can help us with a 

donation of a Gift Card or Basket. 

 

 Thank you so much for taking the time to read our letter, and we hope you 

can help us with this endeavor.  

 

Sincerely  

 

 

Sandy Girl’s  

Kathy Podgorny Chairperson 716 773 2620 


